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May 4, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
FROM: Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 
 
RE:  TRANSFER OF JURISDICTION to Placer LAFCo 
  SIERRA/ DOUGLAS DETACHMENT FROM  
  SAN JUAN WATER DISTRICT  (02-05) 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
I recommend your Commission adopt attached Resolution No. LAFC 1297 transferring 
jurisdiction of the proposed Sierra/ Douglas Detachment from San Juan Water District 
(02-05) to the Placer Local Agency Formation Commission. 
 
APPLICATION 
 
Application has been made to the Placer Local Agency Formation Commission by 
petitioner San Juan Water District for the detachment of 22.31 acres to clean up the 
district boundary service area.  The District proposes to transfer the subject territory to 
the City of Roseville for water service.  The property is within the city limits of the City 
of Roseville.  The boundary of the proposal territory is adjacent to the perimeter of the 
San Juan Water District parcels west of Sierra College Boulevard.  The property is zoned 
commercial.  The City of Roseville is capable and willing to serve the area.  
 
The proposal appears to be complete.  I have forwarded my recommendation for your 
Transfer of Jurisdiction on the date of May 4, 2005 to Scott Finley, Executive Officer, 
Placer Local Agency Formation Commission. 
 
MAF 
Attachment 
(Transfer of Jurisdiction Memo) 


